
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6 December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
End of Term 
As we come towards the end of the school term, I’d like to explain the 
arrangements for the end of term and the beginning of the new term in 
January. 
 
The last day of term is Thursday 21st December and students will end the day 
at 12.05pm when they can have a school lunch if they wish and then leave 
school to begin their holiday.  
 
Students return to school on Monday 8th January at the usual time of 8.40am. 
 
I hope you all have a good Christmas and very best wishes for the New Year. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss J. Gillies 
Head Teacher 
 


